, GLASGOW TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6491 (4LiNES).

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

95, Bothwell Street,

Glasgow,C.2. 2nd Nay, 1959,

In reply to the London letter of the

rence

L 28th ultimo regarding the Refrigerating Machinery of the

SeSe "RARANGA", I beg to state that I have been unable to
ascertain when the condensers were last tested, but this
information may be in the possession of the Owners in London.

. As there is some doubt as to which of the
condensers 1s defective and the vessel will arrive back in
Glasgow in July, it is suggested the matter might be left until
then when a further report will be forwarded.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

—/’é{ .z? 1L4444444f9{ﬁ

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,.




